
 
                                    

Town of Canton, Connecticut 
Permanent Municipal Building Committee 

 

Cancellation of a Regular Meeting 
 
The Permanent Municipal Building Committee (PMBC) Regular Meeting scheduled for 
July 6, 2010 at 7:00 pm in the Library Community Center at 40 Dyer Avenue has been 
cancelled.  
 
A Special Meeting of the PMBC has been scheduled for July 8, 2010 at 7:00 pm in the 
Library Community Center at 40 Dyer Avenue in Room B.  
 
The next Regular Meeting of the PMBC is scheduled for August 3, 2010 at 7:00 pm in 
the Library Community Center at 40 Dyer Avenue.  
 
 
 
 
 
Jerome Shea, Acting Clerk PMBC 
 


